Richmond County Hospice Volunteer Newsletter

January - March 2016

Happy New Year!!

Greetings All,

I would like to thank each volunteer for your continued support to Richmond County Hospice. It's because you give your time, our patients and families enjoy the benefit of your generosity. I hope your holidays were wonderful and that 2016 is a great year for your all!

Thanks for all that you do,

Lisa O'Neal Volunteer Coordinator

A new year brings new chances...

to volunteer!!!

Hamlet Soup Kitchen

January 21st

Would like to help serve or provide food?

Please contact Lisa O'Neal at

910-997-4464.









Happy Birthday To You!!

4th - Teay'a Little 12th - Cher Morse 23rd - Robert Singletary 23rd - Hannah Taylor

upcoming Hospice Happenings

Look for upcoming Volunteer Training dates throughout 2016 and our newsletters!

Don't forget **all patient care volunteers** are required to have 12.0 hours annually and we have movies you can watch to get credit! Also keep in mind your annual TB test and if your insurance policies are up to date!



Did You Know?

Richmond Co. Hospice provides monthly inspirational inserts for church bulletins. If you are interested contact Chris Thornton at (910) 997 - 4464.

Hamlet Soup Kitchen

February 18th

Would like to help serve or provide food? Please contact Lisa O'Neal at 910-997-4464.

Three things will last forever; faith, hope, and love, and the greatest of these is



1 Corinthians 13:13



Happy Birthday To You!!

4th - Anthony Kubiak 18th - Vonda Lindsey 21st - Ken Lyerly

Make sure to spread the word!!

If you know someone that would like to be a Richmond County Hospice Volunteer, please contact Lisa

O'Neal at **910-997-4464**.

Whatever their talent is, we have a need for them!



March

March 17th - St. Patrick's Day March 25th - Good Friday March 27th - Easter Sunday

Hospice Referrals

Please remember that anyone can make a Hospice referral! You may remain anonymous if you wish. Please call (910) 997–4464.

Let us help your friends and family!

Hamlet Soup Kitchen

March 17th

Would like to help serve or provide food? Please contact Lisa O'Neal at 910-997-4464.

